
 

January 5, 2024 

Effect of Noto Peninsula Earthquake in 2024 at Toyama Factory  (1) 
 

We, Nissan Chemical Corporation, would like to express our sincere condolences and sympathy 
toward those who affected by Noto Peninsula Earthquake on January 1, 2024, and also to pray for 
the earliest restoration of the disaster-stricken areas. 

 
Due to the earthquake, a minor and partial damage was found to ammonia production facility at 

our Toyama Factory (635, Sasakura, Fuchu-machi, Toyama). There are no injuries and no 
environmental effect at the moment. 

 
The summary based on the latest information is as follows. 
  
1. Production of Ammonia 

As a minor and partial damage occurred to the ammonia production facility, its operation was 
suspended on January 5. 
 

2. Productions of Urea, Nitric Acid, and other ammonia derivatives 
Due to the suspension of ammonia facility, other plants related to ammonia would be shut down 
in a sequential order. 
 

3. Production Restart Date 
The extent of the damage to the facility is under investigation and we will make the earliest 
announcement when the production is ready to start safely. 
 

4. Financial Impact 
Currently under investigation. 
 

Remarks:  There is no damage confirmed to other main production facilities such as display 
materials and semiconductor materials. 
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Contact information for inquiries on the above 
Nissan Chemical Corporation 

Corporate Planning Department 
Planning Office, Public Relations Group 

 


